From: Sean Tracey

To: Ian Search

Cc:

Subject: 216 Renaud Line Minor variance application
Date: May 1, 2023 9:20:25 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

lan;

Just a quick email to indicate that Sean & Heather Tracey property owners at 218 Renaud Line are the only direct
neighbour abutting the subject property. We understand the proposed project, and that we fully support approval of
the minor variance application. We are both in favour of this application.

Please if you have any concerns or questions for feel free to email or call

Thanks
Sean Tracey
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